LUDHAM PARISH COUNCIL

Parish Public Rights of Way
Anyone with knowledge of any Ludham PROWs can check with the definitive map (maps.norfolk.gov.uk/highways/) - this will enable you to go to the definitive map for ref. TG31NE and TG41NW. If you believe that a PROW is either not shown, or is incorrect, contact any Parish Councillor. There is a deadline of 1 January 2026 for registering additions or changes to the definitive map.

 

Removal of Boat Waste Sites (Ludham Bridge and Horse Fen Road)
At the public meeting in Ludham on 7 June 2016, it was agreed by the NNDC portfolio holder for Environmental Services (Angie Fitch-Tillett) to promote a further discussion on the issue of boat waste in the NNDC area, and she gave an assurance that the first meeting would take place with all parties during or before the end of July. Mrs Fitch-Tillett also agreed that if a resolution had not been agreed by the end of September 2016 she would look at extending the timeframe for NNDC to collect waste for a further period until the matter could be resolved to the satisfaction of all. A considerable number of emails between interested parties has not produced any progress to date, although the Broads Authority have offered their facilities for a meeting venue on a variety of dates in September. The Parish Council will be urgently pursuing this unresolved matter in all practical ways.

Allotment thefts

There have been some recent thefts at allotment gardens in the recent months.  The police will be keeping a closer eye on allotments.  The Parish Council encourages tenants of allotments to be vigilant

Speeding in the village

There have been various complaints recently about speeding in the village.  There are various locations in the village where there is no footpath or pavement and people, including children, walk on the road itself.  This is particularly relevant to School Road.  Please consider the consequences of driving too fast and encourage others to do the same
Planning Applications
The following planning applications was considered by the Parish Council at the meeting in August:
a. NNDC.  PF/16/0942.  1 Willow Way.  Proposed single storey rear extension, alter/increase height of rear pitched roof.  The Parish Council objected to this planning application on the grounds of overshadowing and loss of light
b. NNDC.  PF/16/1962.  Manor Gates, Staithe Road.  Flat roof porch extension.  The Parish Council supported this planning application
The next meeting of the Parish Council will take place on Tuesday 6th September 2016 at 7.30pm
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